MANIPUR PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

NOTIFICATION
Imphal, the 26" August, 2017

No. 7/5/2016-MPSC (DR): Instances have come to light that M/S Cube
Ten, South Babupara, Near SSA, Imphal, managing the online submission of
applications and issue of Admit Cards on behalf of MPSC for the jobs advertised
by it, has wrongly issued e-Admit Cards indicating the date of examination for the
post of DIO and APO in DIPR, Manipur as 31.08.2017 instead of the correct date
of 25.08.2017. In view of the loss of opportunity due to this error, the Commission
has decided that all applicants who did not appear in the examination held on
25.08.2017 will be allowed to appear in the examination for the post of PRO in
DIPR, Manipur scheduled on 28.08.2017 at 12:00 Noon even if they have not
applied for the post. The permission to sit in the examination will be subject to
submission of an application accompanied by a copy of the e-Admit Card
indicating date of examination as 31-08-2017 on or before 11:30 AM of
28.08.2017.
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